From: Graham Sabourn
Sent: 14 August 2020 16:32

To: Dine Romero (Cllr); Richard Samuel (Cllr); Tim Ball (Cllr); Rob Appleyard (Cllr); Neil Butters (Cllr);

Paul Crossley (Cllr); Kevin Guy (Cllr); Sarah Warren (Cllr); David Wood Cllr; Joanna Wright (Cllr)

Cc: John Wilkinson; Will Godfrey; Andy Rothery

Subject: Informal Cabinet Discussion (17th August 10am): MHCLG Next Steps Accommodation Bid

Proposal

Attachments: MHCLG Bid.docx

Dear cabinet members,

Please find attached the briefing paper for Monday's ad-hoc informal cabinet meeting. I do apologise for the urgency however the bid deadline is Thursday and given the implications of the bid, particularly around Grosvenor Place, it is important that it has the support of the cabinet. I will not be at the meeting but John Wilkinson, will be and will be able to answer any specific questions you may have.

Kind regards.

Graham Sabourn

Head of Housing | Bath & North East Somerset Council
PO Box 3343, Bath, BA1 2ZH | 01225 477949 | www.bathnes.gov.uk | www.twitter.com/bathnes













Bath and North East Somerset – *The* place to live, work and visit